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The BACW’s Bidding Commission hereby present questions made by companies with their respective 

answers.  

 

REMARK: The questions presented in this “Questions and Answers” shall be numbered as they are 

received by the Bidding Commission and may not match the numbering provided by the companies. 

Therefore, the Bidding Commission has answered previous questions on July 18, 2017, August 21, 2017, 

August 22, 2017, August 24, 2017, August 31, 2017, September 5, 2017, September 12, 2017, and 

September 18, 2017 they are published on BACW’s website. 

 

Question 28 – The SDSs, TDSs and Technical Documents required do not fit inside any envelope. Please 

advise if the Qualification Envelope can be a box instead due to physical constraints.? 

Answer – Taking into consideration the reasonability principle, this BIDDING COMMISSION states that 

the term “envelope” can be read as “box” for the purposes of submitting Qualification Documents and 

Price Proposal. 

However, the BIDDERS must follow the instructions for preparing and identifying their envelopes 

(and/or box, boxes) as per Clause 5 for the Invitation for Bid. 

 

Furthermore, the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission appreciates the question, and stands available to 

clarify and explain any doubts or concerns in order to increase the BID quality. Any questions or 

concerns must be submitted to con@cabw.org 

Note: This information has been made available at BACW website in the publishing for the related Bidding Process. 

http://www.cabwnews.com/index.php/solicitations.html  
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